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May 27, 2020 
 
 
Schuylkill County enters Yellow Phase on Friday May 29, 2020. 
 
STS will expand trip purposes beyond Essential Life Sustaining Travel on 
Friday May 29, 2020 as Schuylkill County enters the Yellow Phase. 
 
All trip purposes should comply with Governor Wolf’s orders under the 
Yellow Status. 
 
STS will continue to provide service Monday through Friday on a regular 
schedule. 
 
At this time the Passenger Lobby at Union Station will remain closed until 
further notice. 
 
Saturday service remains suspended until further notice. 
 
Passengers are requested to cover their nose and mouth with a mask or 
facial covering when on STS vehicles. 
 
Please limit conversations and interactions with drivers.   
 
Please stand behind the yellow line. 
 
Social distance when on board by leaving extra space between yourself and 
others. 
 
 
 


